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Dear Parents, 
 
As we have come to end of this first full half term, I have been reflecting on this time when we were all so excited to be 
together again. However, this transition back to school has had its challenges and it has been a shame to see the rise in bad 
language and disrespectful behaviour. This is something that we will continue to work on, with your support, to make sure 
that Sheering school is the safe and happy environment that we used to know.  
 
With the coronavirus restrictions being slowly lifted, I would like to remind you that we will be returning to the original start 
and finish times for everyone (8:45 teacher is on duty in the playground before school; 8:55 school starts: School finishes at 
3:10pm) from the first Monday back (June 7th) after half term. Please do not drop your children earlier than this as there may 
not be a member of staff around at that time. You can also use any entrance before and after school. 
 
With the warmer weather approaching, can I also remind you to put sunscreen on your children before school, to provide a 
hat and that the children should have a water bottle (with only water in it) every day. 
 
Happy Book 
Charlee wanted to thank Mrs Gurteen for helping her every day and to say that she is kind and thoughtful. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Patrick received the Green Lace at rugby; Archie has achieved his 50m distance and Learn to Swim 6 awards and 
Finley was Man of the Match for making amazing saves while playing in goal for his football club.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Lucy, Harry, Charlie, Alfie, Noah, Max, 
Mitchell, Freya, Rose, Brooke, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella, Patrick, Ruby, Sonny, Harry, Archie and Poppie. Charlie and Isabella  
have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Fitzwalter class with 25,885,894 points and 
our Top Ten Super-Spellers are Catherine, Pablo, Archie, Harry, Reggie, Patrick, Poppie, Edith, Jessica and Finley. Alfie and 
Oskar were the first of our Ambassadors to receive this award for their hard work this week and for demonstrating their 
Christian values as shining examples to the rest of the school. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have made their teachers proud. 
Copeland: Teddy has made Miss Johnson incredibly proud this week as he amazed her with his reading and writing.  
Durrington: Oliver has made his teachers proud with his fantastic work on times tables in maths.  
Fitzwalter: Abigail made us feel very proud this week with her hard work and perseverance in English. She has produced a 
fantastic rap! 
Quickbury: Ryan has written an amazing story which has been his best piece of work yet. It was very imaginative and scary. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Kingswood (Quickbury class) 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Abigail for persevering with her challenges and always doing it with a smile on her face.  
 
Dates  
Monday 31st May-Friday 4th June: Half term 
Wednesday 23rd June: Class photos  
Friday 25th June: First Team assembly in school!  
Thursday 8th July: Meet the Teacher (Year 6 to Leventhorpe) 
Friday 16th July-Sunday 18th July: Quickbury residential trip 
Tuesday 20th July: 9:10 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
 Sports day and Brittaine’s Got Talent to be confirmed. 
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Have a lovely half term. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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